From: Vicki Walker <vwalker@cia-sc.com>
To: Vicki Walkervwalker@cia-sc.com
Date:  1/27/2014 12:15:41 PM
Subject:  House and Senate Cancellation

With the severe winter weather expected, under the provisions of Rule 1C, the President Pro Tempore has
cancelled the Senate sessions for Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week.

Senator Courson, after consulting with Senators Peeler and Setzler, made this decision in consideration of
the safety of the members and the public scheduled to travel to Columbia this week. The Senate will
reconvene in regular session on Tuesday, February 4, 2014.

In light of the inclement weather forecast for the week, and after consultation with others, Speaker

Harrell has exercised his responsibility pursuant to House Rule 1.12 and canceled the legislative session
days for this week. (Jan. 28, 29, and 30)

The House will next meet in statewide session at 12:00 noon on Tuesday, February 4.
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